Are you ready to be a support and encouragement to a student at Jefferson Elementary? You can sign up for once per week or twice per month to read with a student, be a classroom helper, assist with Learning Labs or volunteer in the cafeteria. See the board by the audio booth. Questions? Contact Pastor Mark.

The Gospel Echoes Cookie Project is unsure at this time as they are waiting to hear from the prison system. If they are able to go ahead with it there will be very short notice to have cookies ready. If you are willing to bake cookies for this project, please sign—up by the audio booth. Ralph & Carolyn Hartman will give you a call if the time comes.

Our Thanksgiving carry-in meal will be Wednesday, November 24 at 6:00 pm.
Bring a dish to share and enjoy the fellowship!

Christmas Poinsettia: Would you like a red poinsettia displayed in the sanctuary during the December Advent worship services in memory or honor of your loved one? Complete the Christmas poinsettia form located by the mailboxes and return it to the Church Office mailbox by November 28. Poinsettias will be available to take home December 19 after the worship service.

There is an MDS project November 29-December 3 at Camp Amigo that includes cleaning up from a wind storm that went through last July.

Contact John Nice if you are interested in helping.

A Congregational Business Meeting is planned for December 1 at 7:00 pm. There will be a review of the 2021 budget and proposed 2022 budget. Agendas and minutes from our September meeting are available by the mailboxes.

Women's sewing is planned for Thursday, December 9 from 9:00 am-2:00 pm in the youth room. Please bring a dish to share for lunch.

Gingerbread House Decorating will be December 10 from 6:00-8:30 pm in the multipurpose room. More information is on the board by the audio booth.

Please sign up by November 28 if you're planning to attend.

Please note the new phone numbers below in your church directory.

John & Ada Yoder (574) 612-8203

Herb Short (260) 350-1916, Arlene Short (574) 501-0137

Thank you Pastor Mark, Pastor Ron and Marietta Stoltzfus for your visits and phone calls and those who lifted me up in prayer during my recent hospitalization.

Darlene Strawn



Welcome to Pleasant View Church

November 21, 2021

Vol. 76 No. 47

Generous Living

Welcome		Pastor Josh
Worship Songs	Open The Eyes Of My Heart	Worship Team
	The Lion And The Lamb	
Video	3 1/2 Minutes On Generosity	Francis Chan
Message	A Lifestyle, Matthew 6:1-4	Pastor Mark
Worship Songs	Only A Holy God	Worship Team
	'Tis So Sweet To Trust In Jesus	
Benediction		Pastor Ron

This Week

Monday - 11/22

6:45 pm Support Group (MPR/Kit/YR)

Tuesday - 11/23

9:00 am Staff Meeting (CR)

Wednesday - 11/24

6:00 pm Thanksgiving Carry-in (MPR/Kit) 6:00 pm Worship Team (Sanc)

Thursday - 11/25

Church Office Closed

Friday - 11/26

Church Office Closed 6:30 pm Adult Volleyball (MPR)

Saturday - 11/27

Attendance for November 14 - 178

Mission, Staff & Leadership

Invite others to walk with us on the journey of learning more about Jesus and reflecting His love for all.

Ministers: All who are part of this body Mark Snyder Lead Pastor Ron Diener Associate Pastor Josh Teegardin Family Ministry Pastor Desirae Bourne Worship Arts Director Sarah Miller Office Manager Dennis Bontrager Moderator Joanna Woolace Counseling Coordinator Roger Martin Elder of Stewardship Tonya Frey Elder Brvan Kauffman Elder Lisa Nussbaum Elder

Ways to Give

Visit mypv.org or give a check/cash.

Special Line Items for Offering

Benefit Fund

Deaf Ministry

Disability Benefit Fund

Ethiopian Discipleship

Food Pantry

Santiago Partnership

Contact Info

Pleasant View Church 58529 County Rd 23 Goshen, IN 46528

Phone: 574.533.2872
Text: 574.400.5241
Email: office@mypv.org
Website: www.mypv.org